
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 17th June 

I have been very impressed with the children’s reading of real/alien words this week. Thank 

you for working on this over the holidays.  

Tarka class have enjoyed reading and learning the story of Sylvia and Bird by Catherine 

Raynor. This is our new text for our story writing sequence that Miss Smith will be teaching 

for the next few weeks. 

In maths, Miss Smith has taught the children how to find half of a shape/object and half of 

a number or quantity. They have learnt that a half is one of two equal parts.  

We have learnt interesting facts about Brazil. Looked at the Brazilian flag, identified Brazil 

on a map of South America and started to create an information poster. We will be 

comparing the UK to Brazil in our Geography lessons over the next few weeks. 

Tarka class were very excited to start making their carnival headdresses in DT and they 

enjoyed making Father’s Day cards, ready to celebrate on Sunday! 

 

            

 

 

Have a great weekend  

Home learning project: Create a rainforest in a box! To support our learning 

about Brazil, research the animals and their habitat they need to survive in 

the Amazon. Be as creative as you can! This will be a two-week project. We 

look forward to seeing your designs on Friday 30th June. 

 

 


